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July 9, 2024
Dear Exhibitor

On behalf of the Co-Course Directors, Drs. Jennifer Babik and Vivek Jain, we
cordially invite you to exhibit at the Infectious Disease in Clinical Practice: Update
on Inpatient and Outpatient Infectious Diseases conference, February 16-21, 2024
at the Grand Hyatt Kauai in Koloa, Hawaii.

Presented by the Division of Infectious Diseases, Department of Medicine, of the
University of California, San Francisco School of Medicine, this course reviews
clinically relevant topics in infectious diseases that are commonly seen in the
inpatient and outpatient setting and will include updates in COVID-19.

We are expecting approximately 125 physicians and advanced health practitioners
to attend. The course is designed to meet the needs primary care physicians and
providers, family physicians, general practitioners, hospitalists, internists, nurse
practitioners, pediatricians, clinical pharmacists, and other health professionals
who diagnosis, manage, or treat infectious diseases in the inpatient or outpatient
settings.

The exhibit rate for all companies is $5,500.00, and we do not have different levels
for exhibiting. This fee includes use of one exhibit table for 2 representatives, set in
the registration area where food & beverage is served. Please note that we
currently only have 6 exhibit tables available, and these will be offered on a first
come first serve basis, so please be sure to submit the exhibitor agreement and
process payment as soon as possible. Details regarding set-up and logistics will be
sent separately, two weeks before the start of the course.

Please return a signed copy of the Exhibitor Agreement to me with all information
completed by February 1, 2025. Attached is our exhibitor agreement, W9, and
brochure. Please make your checks payable to the UC Regents, Tax ID #94-6036-493,
and mail to Philina Lim, Office of Continuing Medical Education, UCSF, 490 lllinois
Street, Floor 7, San Francisco, CA, 94143 no later than February 10, 2025.

We look forward to you supporting this conference. If | may provide any additional
information, please feel free to contact me at Philina.lim@ucsf.edu
We appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Philina Lim
UCSF Office of CME



